
 

 

Portuguese Food & Wine  
21st September, 2023 

John & Sian 
 

Oh! what a night, late September, 2023.🎼 

 
 A wonderful evening experienced by all.  So encouraging to see so many 
continuing members, returning members, and new members at this most 
enjoyable evening.  Our hosts, John and Sian had put in a tremendous 
amount of work, into making this such an unforgettable night.  John presented 
a selection of white and red wines, and two fortified wines produced in 
Portugal.  The food Sian had prepared to serve with the individual wines, was 
exemplary.  The applause at the end of the evening in appreciation for the 
hard work, and attention to detail, John and Sian had put into making the 
evening such a success, was so very well deserved. 
 
We were presented with eight wines during the course of the evening, each 
served with accompanying food.  Please see attachment for the wines and 
food served with each wine.  All the food served was very much a taste of 
Portugal. None more so than the iconic custard tart served with the last 
dessert Madeira wine. 
 
A huge thank you to John and Sian for a momentous evening. 
 
Julie  


